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Important Dates and Messages: 

 
 

 

 Our topic is all about toys for the next 
few weeks and we are thinking about 
what toys are made of and what they 
can do. Please bring in a toy that your 
child can share with the class during 
show and tell. Ideally one that can move 
or has a sound when pressed/levers etc. 

 Next week in the creative area the 
children will be invited to create their 
own sock puppet and we ask that your 
child brings in a sock that they can turn 
into a puppet. 

 Sports Day will be on Monday 11th 
June. We will provide more details 
nearer the time. 

 
 

 
 

 

 

  This week we have been… 

 Celebrating St. George’s Day. We 
shared the story of St. George 
and thought about how brave he 
was. 

 Making England flags. The 
children cut out a flag template, 
used a ruler to draw a red cross 
and then fastened it to a paper 
straw. 

 Making dragons out of playdough 

 Making scones and sandwiches 
ready for our tea party on 
Wednesday.  

 The children thoroughly enjoyed 
our tea party on Wednesday 
where they ate the scones and 
sandwiches we made and drank 
tasty fruity water! The children all 
looked very smart in their party 
clothes too! 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

 

Birthdays: 

Happy 4th Birthday to Malaya! 

 


